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Subject: NR/664/NP - Delay in release of all SPA files 
 
 
NR/664/NP - Delay in release of all SPA files 

 

Dear colleague, 

The Annual AQ review process is currently underway which has resulted in normal production 
processes being temporarily placed on hold.  We are now in the process of applying the 
revised AQ values to all of our systems. 

The direct impact is that all SPA notification files which are due to be generated and issued 
on 22/9/06 and 25/9/06 will be slightly delayed.   

As with previous years I can assure you that the actual SPA processes will not be affected. 

There will be another slight delay at the beginning of October; I will send a second E mail 
confirming the details of this delay as soon as they are available. 

Should you require any further information or clarification with regards to the above please 
do not hesitate to contact me 

 

Regards, 

Nicola Patmore 

The AQ Team 

SPO Projects 

xoserve 

51 Homer Road, Solihull, B91 3LB. 
Tel: 0121 713 5735 


